
Thank you for your comment, Brendan Gallivan.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50131.

Comment Date: July 7, 2008   07:17:31AM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarS50131

First Name: Brendan
Middle Initial: 
Last Name: Gallivan
Organization: 
Address: [Withheld by requestor]
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: [Withheld by requestor]
State: [Withheld by requestor]
Zip: [Withheld by requestor]
Country: [Withheld by requestor]
Email: [Withheld by requestor]
Privacy Preference: Withhold address from public record
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

While appreciate the need to evaluate the environmental impact of utility scale solar on Bureau of Land Management lands in the
west, it is short-sighted to freeze development for the 2-year study period.The opportunity to switch from coal and oil to a
renewable and lower impact form of energy should be weighed against any impact utilty-scale solar farms might have. A reasonable
compromise would be to allow, but limit development of these solar farms and involve the developers in the study.


